
Glassboro Public Schools 

 

MEMO 

_________________________________________________________ 
Date: July 21, 2014 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein 

From: Danielle Sochor, Director of Curriculum & Personnel 

Re: Action Memo 

       July 23rd, Board Meeting  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Fairleigh Dickinson University: Recommend Board approval for Kaitlin O’Neill for a Fall 

2014 student teaching placement at the Thomas E. Bowe School. This placement will begin on 

September 2, 2014 and conclude 75 days from then. The cooperating teacher will be Jason Clark, 

Grade 6. 

 

DMS/ed 

 


